THE HUN SCHOOL OF PRINCETON

September 3, 2008

RICHARD L. FLECK
CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER

Mzr. Nicholas Scozzari
Scozzari Builders, Inc.
1891 North Olden Avenue
Trenton, NJ 08638

Dear Nick:

Now that we have completed the Fine Arts Center renovation, I wanted to take the time to
thank you for the tremendous work that you and your firm did for the School. It is a real pleasure
when contracting in the construction industry to have a company come in at budget, on time, and
with as little day to day issues as we enjoyed with Scozzari Builders. The Fine Arts Center is
gotrgeous and we continue to receive compliments daily about the building.

Thank you for your efforts and for adding another gem to our campus. As we have in the
past, we will continue to consider Scozzari Builders for any future construction needs for The Hun
School.

Chief Financial Officer
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